December Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter
December 12, 2020 —Bill Poppenga’s garage

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 with 10 members present.

Officer Reports:

Treasurer: there wasn’t a formal treasures report. Amount raised and what was spent on gifts was
announced.

Secretary: No changes brought forward. David Mann motioned to accept the report, Chris Sieler
seconded. Motion carried.

Membership Secretary: Jamie reported there are 65 members. There were 10 reported as expired; 3
have been sent in, there are 10 more to send of which 8 renewed and 2 are new members)

State Rep:

Road Captain: Kip Eickhoff was absent so there was no report

Committees Reports:

Christmas Party/Toy Fundraiser: Roman reported there was more money made that was needed for the
50 kids Christmas gifts so discussion was held on other donations to make. Tabled for more discussion
next month. Winners of 15t place $250 Runnings Gift Card-Lilly Deters; 2" place Tool kit-Joe Kelley; 3™
place $100 in Beef Bucks certificates-Shawn McDaniel. Chris Seiler made the traveling trophy for the Soup
Cookoff and was able to take the trophy back home.

Old Business:

Memory Patches: Are available. Contact Brad Bruns to make arrangements for pickup. If you live out of
town mail a SASE and $5 per patch to Brad Bruns; 112 N Adams, Pierre SD 57501. First come first
serve.

New Business:

The Investment Fund was discussed with no decision made. Tabled until more information is available.
Legislative Day supper will not take place since Legislative Days have been canceled.

Announcements:

A new motorcycle club in town wants to work with ABATE and will be at the January meeting to introduce
themselves.

The next meeting will be held on January 9 in Bill Poppenga’s garage at 6:30pm. Drawings for 50/50 and
SOL drawings and a potluck will follow the meeting. Bring a dish is you wish.
With no further business to discuss a motion was made by Jessica Lamie to adjourn. The motion was
seconded by Roman Lamie. Motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 6:37pm.

Bill Poppenga won the 50/50 Drawing. Jason Fletcher was drawn for SOL and was NOT in attendance so
was SOL. The amount was added to be won at the next meeting.

Notes taken by Jessica Lamie and written by Marcia Kaup, Retiring Oahe ABATE Secretary



